
 

 

Princeton Agricultural Commission 

 

June 7, 2017 

 

Attendance:  Board Members: Chad Steiner, John Mirick, 

Heather Cheney, and Walter Gowey 

 

 

 Voted to accept May 3, 2017 minutes. 

 

 Evaluating our Princeton Farm Day 2017--  

 

 Reaffirmed our desire to add a Blog component to our 

website 

 

 The Board was pleased to hear of great opening of the 

Princeton Farmers’ Market on the Town Common.  

 

 Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday August 2, 2017 

at 7 pm. 

 

 Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

         Walter Gowey 

 

 

 
 


